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120900 

 

March 1, 2021 
 
VIA CMRRR  
 
Office of the Attorney General 
Open Records Division 
State of Texas 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 78711-2548 

 
 In Re: Requests for Public Information from Terry Lantrip received by the City 

of Lake Dallas, Texas on February 10, 2021 (Our File Reference #120900) 
 

Dear Open Records Division: 

The undersigned represents the City of Lake Dallas (“City”), and in that capacity submits 
this letter as a request for an opinion to except from public disclosure certain information held by 
the City.  On February 10, 2021, the City received an emailed request for information from Terry 
Lantrip (“Requestor”).  A true and correct copy of the request is attached hereto as EXHIBIT A.  
Please note that the City’s administrative offices were closed the week of February 15-19, 2021 
due to severe inclement weather. 

A copy of the responsive information is attached hereto and incorporated herein as 
EXHIBIT B..  Pursuant to Chapter 552 of the TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE, the City wishes to 
withhold portions of the responsive information shown in EXHIBIT B, as it falls within 
exceptions listed under Subchapter C of Chapter 552 of the TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE, and is 
requesting a decision from your Office about whether the information falls under the exceptions 
cited below.   

 
I. 
 

It is the City’s position that the responsive information marked “§552.111” attached in 
EXHIBIT B is exempt from disclosure according to the following relevant portions of law: 
 

Gov’t Code, Section 552.111: Exception: Agency Memoranda 
 
“An interagency or intraagency memorandum or letter that would not be 
available by law to a party in litigation with the agency is excepted from the 
requirements of Section 552.021.” 






